
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
   
   
 
          

             
  

 
        

   
 

  
  
 

 
 

  
 
  
 
 
        

 
 

 

First American 
Title Insurance Company 

July 7, 2021 

Michael Walker, Policy Analyst 
302 Sid Snyder Ave., SW 
Olympia, WA 
98504 

Via: rulescoordinator@oic.wa.gov 

RE:  PreProposal Statement of Inquiry 
WSR 21-14-064 
Title Agent County Declarations 

First American Title Insurance Company is an interested party and respectfully requests to be included 
in the discussions regarding the formulation of the proposed rule addressing a title agency’s declaration and 
ownership of tract indexes.  

I will be the individual representing First American Title Insurance Company in discussing the 
proposed rule and may be contacted at the following: 

Matthew B. Sager, Senior Operations Counsel 
9000 E Pima Center Parkway 
Scottsdale, AZ 85258 

(602) 685-7511 
msager@firstam.com 

Respectfully submitted, 

Matthew B. Sager 
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